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Come on people, we are sick and tired (LITERALLY) of having to change our clocks 

back and forth two times a year.  This is an outdated, unnecessary bother.  There's 

been plenty of studies proving these time changes are a detrement to our health - 

and our pets happiness too - so why do so many of you continue to support keeping 

the switch?  Get with the program and support SB 1548. 


